
 

 

 

 

Season: 2024-2025 
  
Dear Sponsor,  
 
The Casselman-Embrun IceDogs Minor Hockey Association is a non-for-profit association that 
is not subsidized by governments.  The teams must, as such, finance themselves for the 
different initiatives and tournaments put forward.  
 
It is therefore with great enthusiasm that we ask for your generosity to participate in the 
development of the young people we represent.  I am one of the parent volunteers for the 
IceDogs team in the U10 category.  Our objective is to teach these young people the basic 
technical and tactical elements of hockey, in a structure framework where the notion of pleasure 
and sporting development takes precedence over strict consideration of performance.  
 
This is why we invite you to participate in this great adventure.  Your financial assistance, at 
your discretion, will finance tournament registration, the purchase of equipment, additional ice 
time, and memorable memories so that this year of hockey leaves a unique mark on their 
sporting inspiration.  
 
Hoping to receive a favorable response from you, please accept our best regards.  
 
 
Casselman-Embrun IceDogs Association, U10 Team 


